
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 12:21 PM 
To: Suada Numic ;  

 
Cc: Lucija Ljubic [MVP GOV] ;  

; czzs ; Redzib Skomorac ; 
Administrator, Aarhus centar u BiH ; nina kresevljakovic 

; Ella Behlyarova <ella.behlyarova@un.org>; Fiona Marshall 
<fiona.marshall@un.org> 
Subject: ACCC/C/2021/189 (Bosnia and Herzegovina) - overdue response to communication  
Importance: High 

Dear Ms. Numic,  

On 21 February 2022, on behalf of the Compliance Committee, I wrote to forward communication 
ACCC/C/2021/189 (Bosnia and Herzegovina) for the Party concerned’s response to the substance of 
the communication.  

In accordance with the five-month deadline set in paragraph 23 of the annex to decision I/7, and as 
stated in my letter, the Party concerned’s response was due no later than 21 July 2022. 

To date the Committee has not received the Party concerned’s response to the communication. The 
communication and all related correspondence is available on the Committee’s website at: 
https://unece.org/env/pp/cc/accc.c.2021.189 bosnia and herzegovina 

In case Bosnia and Herzegovina has indeed submitted its response to the communication but there 
has been a technical error in transmission, please re-send the response to the Committee at 
aarhus.compliance@un.org forthwith, including the original covering email showing the date it was 
originally sent.  

As you will be aware, the five-month deadline for the Party concerned to provide its response to the 
communication is set by the Meeting of the Parties in decision I/7. It is therefore not a flexible 
deadline. However, as of tomorrow, 21 March 2023, the response of Bosnia and Herzegovina to the 
communication will be eight months overdue.  

Accordingly, if the Party concerned has not in fact yet submitted its response to the communication, 
the Committee requests that it do so immediately.  

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions regarding the above.  

Kind regards,  

Fiona 

 

Fiona Marshall  

Legal Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee and 
Assistant to the Special Rapporteur on Environmental Defenders 
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